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As members voted into office to support their constituents, we urge you to consider 

the financial impact on the state revenue of such a bill.  It is clear, if you are aware of 

our recent stockmarket history, that investments in green corporations is going south 

and investments is fossil fuel is rising.   Since we owe billions to PERS, it only makes 

financial sense to invest where we can gain the most profit, hence lowering the debt 

on PERS!  Please reconsider this very unwise bill and drop it completely. Bad 

choices will bear bad fruit, and you can’t change that fact. 


